
 

 

Allowing pop-ups or plug-ins 
The WHIA Online Wound Education Program is hosted on Moodle.  Moodle works 
much better if accessed via Firefox or Chrome, and less well through Internet 
Explorer.  Accessing each module requires launching a SCORM package which is 
launched in a pop up window.  Some sites may block this pop-up by default and 
you may need to unblock it or allow the pop up to continue. 

Allowing a pop-up in Firefox 
Firefox features a pop-up blocker that can prevent new windows from opening. 
When it does, you'll see a yellow bar at the top of the page. 
 

 
You can allow pop-ups from a site that you're visiting by clicking Options, then 
Allow pop-ups for [address of website] (if available) or Show [address of pop-
up]. 

Allowing a pop-up in Chrome 
In the URL click on the red cross on the right hand side and tick “always allow pop-
ups…” 
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